
Cass County Public Library Board of Trustees 

Tax Levy Hearing 

Wednesday, August 20, 2025 @ 4:45 p.m. 

 

 
The Cass County Public Library Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing at 

the Harrisonville Branch Meeting room, 400 E. Mechanic St., Harrisonville, MO 

starting at 4:45 p.m., Wednesday, August 20, 2025.  

 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

Anyone wishing to make written or oral comments on the proposed tax levy 

must submit their name in writing to the Board. Oral and written comments 

shall be limited to matters directly related to the proposed tax levy and shall 

not exceed 3 minutes per individual or group. Individuals may not transfer 

their time to others. 

 

 

ADJOURN 

 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 20, 2025, at 5:00 

p.m. at the Harrisonville Branch Meeting Room. 
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